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Hello cadets, we hope you are enjoying school and staying warm as 
the seasons begin to change. This month we finished our candy 
selling fundraiser and started selling the JROTC hoodies for the 
2020-2021 school year; make sure to get yours before they’re gone! In 
the month of October we performed many Color Guards. Leadership 
Education Training (LET) level 1 cadets were provided the opportunity 
to showcase what they learned as part of the Jr Varsity Color Guard 
Team. Justin Harrill (OK flag) and Maurice Carter (MAC flag) are LET 1 
cadets pictured below. 

 
The drill and color guard teams have been preparing for the district 
wide drill meet on November 14th. It is not too late to join a team, talk 
to your Company Commanders! JROTC raised the flag for the Grand 
Opening of 1st Degree Collaboration, provided the ceremony with an 
Sabre Guard, and over 50 cadets. JROTC also provided the 
homecoming football game with an Sabre Guard. We want to give a 
huge congratulations to Kennedy Fisher for winning Homecoming 
Queen! Kennedy is a senior who has a scholarship to continue her 
softball career at UCO next fall. 

 



 

 

 
This month for our cadet highlights we wished to showcase some of 
our most athletic cadets. 
Private First Class (PFC) Tanner Monday is a LET 2 in JROTC, he is a 
part of MacArthur's cross country team as well as JROTC’s Male 
Color Guard and Armed Drill Team. He is a junior and intends to be a 
part of JROTC and cross country for the remainder of his high school 
career. (pictured on the left) 

 
Corporal Ashton Bender is a senior cadet in JROTC and has played 
football since he was 8 years old. We are sad to see him graduate 
soon, but cannot wait to see what he accomplishes in life. He intends 
to continue his education by studying criminal justice at Langston 
University in the fall. He is standing with his parents in the picture on 
the right. 
What's your favorite food to eat at thanksgiving? (let us know to the 
left!) 


